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Chairs report to Council July 2024 – for noting 
 
Council and Committee activity  
 
There is a lot of recruitment activity ongoing, specifically: 
 
• Interviews for the Welsh Council member (July)  
• Sifting for the two Council registrant members to start April 2025 (July) 

• We have started the process for replacing our lay and registrant external 
members on Policy and Education Committee.  

 
Stakeholders  
Since the May Council, I have had meetings with:  
  
• CEO and President, Institute of Osteopathy  

• Chair and CEO of Professional Standards Authority (Introductory)  
• Chairs of the following Health regulators:  

- General Dental Council  
- General Chiropractic Council  
- General Medical Council  
- General Pharmaceutical Council 

  
• Charles Hunt (previously VC of University College of Osteopathy)   
 
• In July I have the following external meetings:    

- Nursing and Midwifery Council – introductory meeting with Chair  
- PSA roundtable for all health regulators (face to face)  
- Discussion with Institute of Osteopathy regarding International engagement  

 
Internal  
• I meet with Matthew (CEO) on a weekly/fortnightly basis  
• I meet with SMT to plan Council meetings and wash up afterwards  
• I am holding a ‘Chat with the Chair’ online session in July to allow any GOsC staff 

who want to meet/chat to do so  
 
Looking ahead  

• Matthew and I are planning the Council strategy day for September 2024.  
• In July I will be meeting with all five committee chairs (Audit, Policy and 

Education, People and the two FTP committee Chairs) individually to do objective 
setting for this year and review the previous year for those who were already in 
post   

• Please watch out for Marcia asking for dates in early Autumn for 121 dates for all 
other Council members to discuss objectives etc.  


